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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Contraception service webinar; Important dates webpage; Discover how our influence is delivering change; Workforce survey.
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			There are only a few days left to register for Community Pharmacy England's webinar on the Pharmacy Contraception Service this Thursday, 9th October at 7.30pm.

With significant changes to the service just around the corner – including the addition of oral emergency contraception and the involvement of pharmacy technicians – this online session will provide an important update for those providing the service.

Please register by midday on the 9th October to get your joining link.









		Register to attend 
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			🗓️Key dates for October 2025 and upcoming months
Community Pharmacy England has published key dates for October 2025 on its updated CPCF Services and Terms of Service – Important dates page.

This month includes start dates for Pharmacy First, vaccination services, and Terms of Service amendments. Pharmacy teams should also note upcoming changes to the Pharmacy Contraception and New Medicine Services, with implementation set for 29th October.

View the webpage









		






			How our influence is delivering change?
The Community Pharmacy England Annual Report 2024/25 reveals how strategic advocacy is driving real progress across the sector. From securing new investment and expanding clinical services to strengthening political influence.

An economic analysis commissioned by NHS England highlights the true scale of pharmacy underfunding and the opportunity ahead. By closing the funding gap and expanding clinical services, the sector could unlock up to £34 billion in annual social value. Explore the report and see how our strategy is making a measurable impact.
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			Reminder: 2025 mandatory workforce survey
Pharmacy owners are reminded that the NHS England's mandatory 2025 Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey is now running.

This survey – open until 21st November 2025 – collects data on staffing levels, full-time equivalents (FTE), and vacancies across ten staff categories. The questions are the same as last year's, and responses can be submitted either online or through your head office.

Learn more about the survey and how to complete it
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2025 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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